Angela Foster O@l I€8

From: Roger Young

Sent: 15 May 2017 20:02

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Level crossing closures in Essex
Dear Ms O’Neill

My postal address is : Mr R Young

Regards

rOGER yOUNG

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 9:10 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Level crossing closures in Essex

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide a full postal address so that we can formally register
you as an objector to this application.

Kind regards
Caroline O’Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

From:

Sent: 12 May 2017 20:50

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: Level crossing closures in Essex

Sir/Madam
I object to the proposed closure of level crossings in Essex and other counties. I feel that the risk of injury is

very low and that in very many cases the risk or injury is far greater on the proposed diversions ( many
involving walking along narrow roads wit no pavements)

I do hope that these proposals are not implemented.

Yours

Roger Young

Sent from my Samsung device
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